From: "

**Date:** April 21, 2020 at 10:59:12 PM PDT

To: Mayor < Mayor@burnaby.ca > Cc: erik < erik@dutchcanada2020.com >

**Subject: Interim Activity Report File 2410-20-6** 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to <a href="mailto:phishing@burnaby.ca">phishing@burnaby.ca</a>

His Worship and City Councillors,

In your letter of October 9, 2019, grant monies of \$2,500.00 were awarded.

The Dutch Liberation 2020 Canadian Society is grateful for the monies received. Thank you!

Attached is an Interim Activity Report\* to provide an update to the City of Burnaby. I will be sending a hard copy in the mail with all the attachments as referred to in the activity report.

We will be providing a final report with financial statements by the end of the calendar year.

Also attached are two news releases.\*

Tomorrow we are rolling out the presentation of 5000 tulip bouquets as mentioned in the news release.

Thank you again for the support from the City of Burnaby.

Yours truly,
Adriana Zylmans
President
Dutch Liberation 2020 Canadian Society
(604) cell

\*Available in the Clerk's Office and in online agenda packet at burnaby.ca.

Additional informational materials are available in the Clerk's Office.